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May 17, 2022 
 

 
Belvedere, 723 S Broadway, Tarrytown, NY 10591 

 

Dear family, 

 

We are pleased to inform you about the Latino DP Workshop on Saturday, June 25, at 723 S Broadway, 

Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA Belvedere Training Center, from 9 am to 6 pm. (a light breakfast is served at 

9 am) 

 

The Family Federation World Peace and Unification (FFWPU) - Latino Community, organizes this 

seminar with Lectures in Spanish. 

 

We would be pleased to have your participation in the seminar, your presence and contribution will bring 

the right spirit to our workshop. 

 

The event will promote the teachings and sharing of the vision of Father and Mother Moon, the founders 

of the Family Federation. Our studies and experience will enhance and enrich our lives in our 

relationships. When we unite in heart with a clear mindset, we can lift our society to new heights of unity 

as one Family under God. 

 

Please note that all participants are responsible for their own transportation. All COVID-19 protocols will 

be practiced. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please get in touch with Mónica Vallejo, our 

secretary for Subregion 1 at: ministeriolatinos1@ gmail,com, or call the person who invited you. 

 

The registration fee is $15 per person and $25 per couple and includes lunch. To reserve your place, 

please confirm your attendance by registering at this link: 

 

We look forward to meeting you in Belvedere. 

 

We look forward to meeting you in New York. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Prof. Rafael Sánchez 

Coordinador Nacional 

Comunidad Étnica Latina 

 

Mónica Vallejo M. 

Latino Ministry 

Comunidad Étnica Latina 



 

 

 


